
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2017 Autumn Season registrations now open 
  

Mullum Netball Club competes in the Melbourne East 
Netball Association (MENA) during the Autumn (Feb - Jun) 
and Spring (July - Dec) seasons at the HE Parker Reserve 
Netball complex, Heathmont. 
  
Teams are entered in all age groups U9, U11, U13, U15 and 
Open. Boys are eligible to play until U13’s. 
  
Throughout the year we run Net Set Go Clinics as an 
introduction to netball. 

We conduct our training at the Mullum Primary School and 
Norwood Secondary College netball courts in the Summer 

For online registration follow the link from our Facebook page 
or email us : mullum_netball_news@hotmail.com 

 
Registrations close on Sun 20-Nov’16 

 

www.mullum.vic.netball.com.au 


